
KEY DATES

Christ Church CofE 
Primary School

School reopens on Monday 8th January 

30th January- National Storytelling week
 (details to follow)

5th February- Children’s Mental Health
Week

6th February- Safer Internet Day

13th February- Shrove Tuesday Event
(details to follow)

Friday 22nd December 2023 

It has been lovely this term, to see our
children be able to embrace the

Christmas period by enjoying creating
calendars, Christmas cards and festive

treats to share with their loved ones. They
have also performed Christmas concerts,

Christingle and Carol Service for their
parents.

As always our pupils really have striven:
‘Let their light shine’ and we would like to
extend a huge thank to all our parents,

who have supported our Christmas
events.

Finally we would like to take this
opportunity to wish all our parents and

pupils a very Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 



Year 6 Design
Technology

As part of our textiles unit, year 6
designed and made their own worry
monster using a range of stitching

techniques.  We think you will agree
how fantastic they are! 






